

Minutes of Meeting held on Tuesday 15 November 2022

Present: S.Durston, G. McCausand, A. Wilmshurst, B.Royon, P.Arbos, D. Hunt, S.Morgan
Apologies: E. Malaiperuman

Minutes of last Meeting: Agreed and signed by Steve

Treasurer's Report: Nothing to report since AGM.

Approval has been given for John Wallace to go ahead and order what is needed for installation of water tank.

Summerhouse has been ordered and will be kept by suppliers until we are ready to assemble next Spring. Extras needed for the summerhouse are being ordered and it is planned that the old one will be dismantled and work done for preparation of base will be carried out this side of Christmas.

Membership: Although discussed at the AGM it was decided that we would not introduce an instalment plan for subscriptions at the moment.

Property Report: The work party on 31 October was well attended and things tidied away for winter.

Hedge has been cut. We are still waiting to hear further regarding the tree which needs cutting down.

Lights in Clubhouse and cloakrooms have been replaced with LED tubes.

A new electrical distribution board is be ordered.

Tournaments: It was agreed that we should bid for both Chairman's Cup and President's Cup for 2025. We will host GC Home International for Wales in 2025.

Social: The winter social events to be organised by Pat to be advertised to gain more support.

30 members have booked the Christmas lunch but it is hoped this figure will increase.

The gaming licence fee has been paid.

SWF: We voted on proposals to be made at their AGM and we were in agreement on items 1 to 6. of their proposals.

A.O.B: Graham has sent an application to Community Amateur Sports Club for membership, Foxes - various suggestions have been made to try and prevent them entering the Club.

Different types of fences were suggested but at the moment we will block up holes where they are likely to be gaining access. Roger is going to set up a camera to find out the most likely places.

We are still awaiting clarification regarding application of PPP

Roger has offered to be our auditor for accounts.

Meeting finished at 11.50

D.O.N.M. Tuesday 10 January 9.30 in Clubhouse

